
 

 

 
July 16, 2023 
 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

Itinerary Change 
 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
 
On behalf of Norwegian Cruise Line (NCL), we thank you for your loyalty and for making us your vacation of choice. We hope you are 
enjoying your time onboard with us thus far.  
 
We are committed to delivering exceptional vacation experiences around the world. While we try to maintain original itineraries as 
much as possible, unfortunately, at times modifications are made to optimize the itinerary or to accommodate certain 
circumstances. As such, due to port congestion in Isafjordur, Iceland on July 25, 2023, the itinerary has been revised as follows: 
 

 
 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Isafjordur, Iceland will be automatically canceled, and a full monetary refund of the fare 
paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you have any questions, feel free to visit our Shore 
Excursion Desk located on deck 7.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. As always, we are at your service.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
{Captain’s Name}  
Norwegian Prima 


